
PCAFD Board of Directors:

Greetings of Peace!

I am writing to express my support to Mr. Jomar P. Camba, a Licensed Professional Teacher
and an exemplary volunteer who is currently taking a Masters of Arts in Education with a Major
in Mathematics, for his application to the Peace Corps Alumni Foundation for the Philippine
Development (PCAFD). As the President of the Sangguniang Kabataan Federation, I have had
the privilege of witnessing his unwavering commitment and dedication to his community through
various organizations and leadership roles.

He served as a Vice President of Kabataan Kontra Droga at Terorismo (KKDAT), where he
initiated and supported programs that aim to open the minds of youngsters about drugs and
battle this enemy. He also accepted the opportunity to be the voice of the Alaminos Channel,
where he volunteered as a reporter and writer. In addition, he served as a Parish Youth Leader,
where he organized various activities that fostered the spiritual growth of the youth in his
community.

Moreover, Jomar's involvement with the Sangguniang Kabataan demonstrated his leadership
and commitment. He continued to share his knowledge and uplift his fellow youths by being a
CSE Lecturer volunteer. He even showcased his commitment to public service and
environmental advocacy by being a Red Cross and Scubasurero volunteer.

His participation in these several groups and organizations has demonstrated his exceptional
leadership, empathy, and commitment. His ability to juggle several responsibilities while still
performing well in his career as a teacher is evidence of his excellent work ethic, time
management skills, and dedication to both professional and personal development.

I am convinced that you should select him as one of the beneficiaries of your scholarship
because of his enthusiasm for community development, education, and service. Undoubtedly,
this opportunity will enable him to keep making a good difference in the lives of a great number
of people.

Thank you for considering his application.

Sincerely,

Hon. Loverly Bernabe
President, Sangguniang Kabataan Federation
Alaminos City, Pangasinan




